
Clinical Laboratory Faculty Members in Genomics: New York City 
 
The Department of Pathology and Cell Biology at Columbia University is recruiting for 
two additional full-time faculty members for the Cytogenetics Laboratory and the 
Laboratory of Personalized Genomic Medicine at the Columbia University Medical 
Center-New York Presbyterian Hospital. These are full-service clinical laboratories in the 
Division of Laboratory Medicine with responsibility for performing all prenatal, 
postnatal, and cancer cytogenetic, molecular diagnostic, and genomic clinical laboratory 
testing for a large academic medical center. The successful candidates for these two 
positions will have M.D., Ph.D., or M.D./Ph.D. degrees, can be appointed at any relevant 
rank (i.e., Assistant, Associate, or Full Professor), have relevant board certification, and 
are eligible for the relevant New York State Certificates of Qualification. They will be 
expected to be part of a highly interactive team in clinical and laboratory genetics and to 
pursue their interests in clinical and/or translational research. The presence on our 
campus of an NIH-funded Cancer Center, the Institute for Genomic Medicine, the 
Columbia Genome Center, and the Children’s Hospital of New York provide additional 
opportunities for clinical interactions and research collaborations. Faculty rank will be 
commensurate with qualifications with the appointment on or before July 1, 2016. 
Interested individuals should send a CV and a list of three potential references before 
March 1, 2016 to: 
 
Steven L. Spitalnik, M.D. 
Director, Division of Laboratory Medicine 
Department of Pathology & Cell Biology 
College of Physicians and Surgeons of Columbia University 
630 West 168th Street 
New York New York 10032 
email: ss2479@cumc.columbia.edu 
 
Columbia University is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 


